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Dear Parents, 

Hope our mail finds you safe and well. Kindly note that due to Prim. 

Minister that Sunday 15th of Sept., 2024 is an official Day Off.  All 

Sunday’s agenda ( Books Distribution, Gate Cards  & Hygiene 

Supplies ) will be postponed till Thursday 19th of Sept., 2024 

instead. 

NB: ( For Gate Students ONLY) 

Google form to fill your data will be opened till Wednesday 11th, 
sept., 2024 at 12 noon. 
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